
CITY OF UTICA SECTION 8 PROGRAM 2021 ANNUAL AND ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN 

The Annual plan 2021 and updated changes to the Administrative Plan have been uploaded for 
review. 

Due to COVID-19 pandemic, written Public Comments will be accepted through December 14, 
2020 by one of the following: 

Email to cpastorelli@cityofutica.com 
Faxed to 315- 738-7741 
Mailed to City of Utica Section8 Program, 1Kennedy Plaza, Utica NY 13502 
 

 

A Public Hearing will be scheduled as a virtual meeting and those wishing to participate will be 
required to request an invitation to participate in the meeting by sending an email to: 
cpastorelli@cityofutica.com by December 14, 2020.   


